Team Sopris Board Minutes

Date: 3/9/21

Present: Tiffany Lindenberg, Kayo Ogilby, Steve Vanderhoef, Christi Newton, Stevie Triebel

Guests: None

Time	Agenda	Discussion	Action		
Old Business					
	Coaches Report:				
	New signers on Sopris Steve/Cristi on DDA, Jeff and Cristi on savings account	It looks like Cristi has to do this to get Jeff's name off of this.			
	Sponsor Board update Spring Practice schedule Spring Group reorganization Waitlist update	Andrea Barth is helping Steve with the sponsor board. Bumping renewal date to April. We are going to close from Saturday the 20th to the 28th. That is already posted. Steve is going to re-do the groups over spring break. We have 5 new kids in the pool - only one has registered. Steve has people that want to try out again after spring break. Our current biggest pod is Orange all girls12 kids and we can group siblings. They show up all the time and it fills up. Best group in regard to attendance. This is the challenge group. We have moved some kids from Discovery. There are some big kids in Cuda and they need to go to Junior Senior but just not quite ready Steve			

Some discussion with Cristi about transferring kids from one group to another in regard to fees and Active. We will most likely just wait at this point since we are late in the season... not charge them anymore until we re-register them in the late summer. Steve added about 3 people on the waitlist - Steve working on getting them in. Summer Tentative Meet Dates Aspen June 11/12 Capitol City Classic Invite Nebraska June 9 GJ Invite June 24 weekend. Western Slope Talk of a GJ Meet in July Sectionals update Invite Top 100 kids from each age AG State meets in group - only goes up to 13-14. April If we have highschool meets we should think about piggybacking in We should think about doing a small IMX. Sopris Meet plans for Spring/ HS piggyback Steve is proposing that we have Ella assume a similar role as Ellie and Ella/Ellie put her on the payroll. Technically these girls need to be Junior Coach Certified - Steve working on this. They are not 18 yet so they don't need Safe Sport yet, but will when they turn 18. One option is that we put 16 kids in Swim for Sopris the pool at a time and do three consecutive hour-long sessions. Do this all on a Saturday morning before they opened up. Tiff will reach out to John to make sure date is good. Stevie is happy to help with This year would be April 17th. Most this too. like likely 7:15 - 11. Swim an hour, 15 mins transition. We would need to be out at 11:30. Pledge Sheet Packets: Need to name envelopes and stuff Kayo packets. Snacks, Prizes Kayo will reach out to Rachel and check

All people on waitlist decided to stay

Kayo will check on google form to make

	Hold List	on hold and pay 20%. Haven't heard from Rachel -	srue there is a question about
	Bringing new parents along.	Cristi said we have 3 years to train new people.	
	8th Block	Steve is going to buy another block.	
Next Meeting	Tuesday, April 6		